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        18th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RSHE Consultation 

 

We have been in the process of reviewing our RSHE curriculum and policy so we can be sure our 

provision meets the Government criteria and is appropriate for our children based on their: Age. 

Physical and emotional maturity. Religious and cultural backgrounds. Special educational needs 

and/or disabilities, and what pupils need to know to be healthy and safe in school, in their personal 

relationships and in the wider world.  

 

We would very much welcome your support and comments, and am pleased to provide a Parent and 

Carer Consultation. 

 

Please visit our website at, 

https://www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk/page/?title=Other+School+policies&pid=99 

 

There you will find:  

1) A copy of the school policy. 

2) The Church Of England Principles and Charter  

3) Jigsaw 3-11 Mapping document. 

4) LGBT Leaflet 

 

We would ask you to read these documents then return any comments or questions for our review 

via the link below, by Thursday 25th March 2021, midday. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc0OTsihmQQAyGfZ2rC8t1nk0iyig9Yg2gR9

sxX5IViro0OGA/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 

Thank you 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Head Teacher 
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